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The Selection Committee of the 2006-2007 Inter-American Civil Society Partnership Initiative met on October 24, 2006 and awarded funds to the following nine (9) civil society organizations to implement projects in the framework of the Initiative:

· Association for the Prevention of Torture (APT)—Paraguay/Uruguay (Suiza/Switzerland) 

· Asociación Venezolana de Mujeres (ASVEMU)—Venezuela 

· Centro de Estudios Fronterizos y de Promoción de los Derechos Humanos, A.C. (CEFPRODHAC)—México/Mexico 
· Comisión Andina de Juristas—Perú/Peru 

· Fundación para la Paz y la Democracia (FUNPADEM)—Costa Rica 
· Grupo Cívico Ética y Transparencia (EyT)—Nicaragua 

· Indian Law Resource Center—EE.UU./USA 
· Inter-American Dialogue—EE.UU/USA 

· Movimiento Socio Cultural para los Trabajadores Haitianos (MOSCTHA)—República Dominicana/Dominican Republic 

The Selection Committee evaluated 112 projects submitted by civil society organizations from 24 countries.  Each project application was evaluated based upon five basic aspects: relevance of the proposed project in the implementation/monitoring of Summits of the Americas mandates, quality of the project, viability of the project, background of the organization, and compatibility with the OAS.

Civil society organizations selected to participate in this Initiative will contribute to the implementation of projects that will address pressing issues of the inter-American agenda in North America, Central America, the Caribbean, and South America.  The nine civil society organizations to carry out projects in the framework of the Initiative will promote and disseminate the Inter-American Democratic Charter, build capacity among civil society and governments to prevent torture, promote the human rights of women by addressing the problem of domestic violence, as well as the human rights of migrants in border zones, fight racial discrimination, disseminate understanding of the Summits of the Americas mandates, advance the implementation of the Inter-American Convention against Corruption, facilitate civil society networks, and monitor compliance with Summit mandates regarding women’s participation in democratic governance.

The Summits of the Americas Secretariat would like to reiterate its appreciation to all civil society organizations that submitted projects in the framework of the 2006-2007 Inter-American Civil Society Partnership Initiative, which is strengthening civil society participation throughout the Hemisphere, furthering the mandates set forth by the OAS General Assembly and by the Heads of State and Government in the Summit Process, and responding to critical issues in the inter-American agenda.

